
[24/7 Rule] What Is the 24-Hour Rule for Qatar Airways? 
 
The Qatar Airways 24-hour rule allows passengers to cancel or modify a booking within 24 
hours of purchase without incurring change or cancellation fees 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. This applies to 
tickets purchased directly from Qatar Airways and may not apply to bookings made through 
third parties or with certain fare types 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. If you need assistance, call 
𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 for immediate support. This policy provides flexibility, ensuring travelers can 
adjust plans shortly after booking 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. For more details, contact 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 to 
speak with a Qatar Airways representative. 
 
To take advantage of the 24-hour rule 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱, ensure your ticket is eligible by verifying 
the terms at the time of booking. If you have questions, dial 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 for clarification. The 
rule is especially useful for last-minute changes, but remember, it only applies within the first 24 
hours. For quick resolutions, call 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 to confirm your eligibility. 
 
Qatar Airways prioritizes customer convenience 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱, and the 24-hour rule reflects 
this commitment. If you encounter issues, reach out to 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 for prompt assistance. 
Keep in mind that refunds may take a few business days to process. For faster service, contact 
𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 to check your refund status. 
 
For bookings made through travel agencies 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱, the 24-hour rule may not apply, so 
always confirm with Qatar Airways directly by calling 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱. Whether you need to 
cancel or modify your flight, 𝟭-𝟴𝟱𝟱-𝟳𝟯𝟴-𝟰𝟳𝟱𝟱 is the best number to ensure a smooth experience. 


